DCS to leave for Beijing

The Deputy Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Cheuk Wing-hing, will
leave for Beijing this evening (November 21) to join activities of a youth
delegation to the Mainland comprising youth representatives from Hong Kong
and Macao tomorrow (November 22).

Mr Cheuk will be back to Hong Kong on Thursday (November 23) morning.


http://www.government-world.com/dcs-to-leave-for-beijing/

